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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

The Roadless Rule helps protect old-growth habitat for birds and trees. Intact, ancient forests are strongholds of

climate resilience, and the Tongass is one of world's largest.

 

Destructive activities like road building also degrade the naturally sustainable wealth of salmon, wildlife watching,

and tourism.

 

It is time to stop opening more and more acres to the timber industry. I support protecting the old-growth forests

and wild areas on the Tongass.

 

Please select the "No Action" Alternative (Alternative 1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the

Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kimberly Hunt

 

Venetie, AK 99781

 

[Position]


